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Tuesday, October 30, 2018
Dear Parents,
We are pleased to announce the 8th annual Liberty Pines Academy-Jacksonville USO partnership.  Students support our military through letters of appreciation and assembling care packages of basic commodities.   This year, we will have one large, school-wide, supply collection and letter writing focus in the month of November and December.  These supplies will be made in to holiday “stockings” and students will create festive letters for the December holidays.
A USO approved list of items is on the back of this letter.  It will also be available on the LPA website.  Please contact your child’s teacher for confirmation of approval of any items not listed. All donations of these small items are appreciated.   Please send in all items to be included in the care package to your child’s classroom by Wednesday, December 5th.  (Early donations welcome and will be stored safely with the classroom teachers.)  No late supplies will be accepted, as we are on a tight deadline to get these items and letters shipped to soldiers by the end of December.
All letters/poems will be written in class.  However, if parents, siblings, or other family members would like to include a piece of writing in the care package, feel free.  Please send it in by Wednesday, December 5th.
Thank you so much for your support of our endeavor.  The students are excited to show support and appreciation for our military soldiers for the eighth year in a row.
Sincerely,

LPA Teachers and Staff
